
Attachment L

From: Education - TQSS - Tertiary Study Enquiries 
Sent: Friday, 18 December 2015 4:18 PM
Subject: VET FEE-HELP Applications - Reforms - Important Information [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Good afternoon 

For your information:

Please find attached, the information in relation to the VET FEE-HELP reforms, sent today to all VET 
FEE-HELP applicants, from Ms Maryann Quagliata, Branch Manager, VET FEE-HELP Branch, Australian 
Government Department of Education and Training.

Regards

VET FEE-HELP Branch
Higher Education Group
Australian Government Department of Education and Training
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